
From: Sheila Oranch [mailto:smop@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 5:39 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass as it is currently designed 
 
Sheila Oranch 
8 Range Rd 
Hebron, NH 03241 
 
November 16, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As proposed, the so-called Northern Pass project would be extremely destructive to the people, 
communities, and environment of New Hampshire. It would damage scenic by-ways and cause long-
term damage to sensitive eco-systems.  
 
There would be no jobs for New Hampshire residents created by this project and lasting economic 
benefit to citizens. 
 
How DARE they plan to blast through our downtowns and disrupt our way of life?  
 
Surely there can be better ways to go about moving energy from there to another place without making 
pristine New Hampshire environments and charming towns the sacrifices. 
 
 
Your boss, a citizen of USA 
Sheila Oranch 
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